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Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic 

Location:  New South Wales 2576 

Attachment:  N/A 
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This proposal is completely out of character with the local area. This is predominantly a rural location that does 
not have the transport infrastructure to support such a project. Our roads are already in a terrible state, an 
issue known to the local council. Moss Vale, without a bypass, is not set up to accommodate the heavy levels of 
traffic it already receives. The increased number of vehicles on the road as a result of this development, 
transporting the plastic to and from the proposed facility, will not only add further congestion to the already 
busy roads surrounding Moss Vale, but will further degrade the quality of our roads. 

This facility will have little impact on the local economy. The majority of the plastic waste will come from the 
larger metropolitan areas of NSW. We are a small, rural community who will be adversely affected by this 
proposal. This is the Federal Government dumping it's waste on a rural location. Build this up in Sydney where 
most of the waste will be generated! 
 

 




